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ROUND 1 INTERVIEW  
October 14, 2021      
 
ROCCO MEDIATE  ( -7) 
 
 
Q.  Rocco, for starters, can you just walk us through the eagle on 17? 
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  Yeah. Good drive and a 5-iron, 15-footer. You know, if you drive it in 
the fairway, you know you're going to have a shot at the flag. The golf course is good, 
greens are magnificent, no wind really. 
 
Q.  What was working for you -- 
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  Everything. 
 
Q.  -- all day? 
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  Yeah, I drove a lot of good close short clubs today, a lot of clubs close 
to the hole early. Huge. Then I putted good. You have to. It has to work on days like today, 
so it did. I've been waiting for it to happen. Slowly but surely moving in that direction. Today 
was good. I really don't want another one, anything back. Oh, I should have made that one. 
No, I putted pretty good today. 
 
Q.  On that note, did you feel like you were trending this way -- 
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  Yes, everything's -- 
 
Q.  -- entering the week? 
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  The work I've been doing is showing up a little bit. Better striking, better 
putting this week and a little bit last week, showing up. Just got to be patient, that's the hard 
part. Patience.  
 
My daughter, my Francesca is like, when I talk to her every night, are you close to the lead, 
are you doing good? It's hard to say not really, but I'm -- so I'm kind of pushing for her, so it's 
kind of fun.  
 
We're working just as hard as we always worked. I know we're older, but we still want to do 
really good. Today was a good day, today was solid. A lot of balls off the middle of the face, 
a lot of them, and that's all that matters. 
 
Q.  And speaking of her, is that the -- 
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  Yeah, her hats, yeah. 
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Q.  -- hat for the -- 
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  She does all my hats. So tomorrow I'll have a different color. But being 
7, she's pretty good at -- it's fun. I definitely would like to have another trophy sometime 
soon, that would be cool. It's so hard at any level. Getting off to a good start, huge. We'll see 
what we do with it the next two days, but it was great, it was great. Hitting my ball where I'm 
looking and, like I said, making putts. I made a bunch of good putts today and that's what it's 
all about. 
 
Q.  This is such a stacked field.  
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  Yeah. 
 
Q.  And on this course, the players know they like to come here, they know what to 
expect. Did you go out today just figuring let it roll? 
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  All I went out this morning and like I'll do tomorrow is how can I put my 
ball in that first fairway. There's no like game plan. It's just -- you just deal with what comes 
at you. There's no like I'm not thinking about the tee shot on any other hole except for the 
first hole and then what happens after that, I don't know. We'll find out after the -- we'll go to 
the next one. So that's really the most boring, but you really can't look ahead. Sunday, 
whatever I do tomorrow, I'll be thinking the same thing, how do I get the ball in the first 
fairway. That's it. It's not plan of what -- just a plan on how do we -- you know, everything's 
working, kind of make it work when it counts. That's our job. We do it on the range, we do it 
with our buddies when you do it when the bell rings, that's the most fun part of it. 
 
Q.  Obviously 7 under, you played well. How's the course playing right now? 
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  The course is good, the course is perfect. The greens are ridiculously 
good. They're always good, but this year they're something -- they're just good. Everything's 
really good.  
 
There's a little bit of rough, but we don't need rough. We already had those years back on 
the regular -- we don't need -- this is perfect. I caught a good jumper on 16 and it worked out 
fine.  
 
My point is, the golf course is perfect. They do a nice job here. It's got all kinds of cool shots. 
No wind. There's a little bit of wind, but nothing that really made a big difference and I don't 
think it's going to blow all week, next two days I should say. So, I mean, if you drive in these 
fairways, you can do some damage. 
 
Q.  What's the key to success physically and mentally? You've played the game for so 
many years and you keep playing. To stay competitive, everybody's very competitive 
out here as much as they play, how do you do it? Everybody wants to know some 
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secrets. 
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  Yeah, the secret is work. I'm fitter than I've ever been in my life. I'm 
high school weight. With a 7-year-old, that's what I wanted to stay relevant in her world and 
be able to do stuff, you know. Like everyone knows the alcohol went away, it will be five 
years in a couple weeks, I guess. I think it's the 23rd or 24th. I keep myself as fit as possible, 
and you can see it. I don't ever get tired, I don't like -- I don't care if it's 300 degrees out, I 
don't care, I don't care. So that's cool.  
 
And guys like John Huston come around, you just have to look at him and shake your head.  
 
Get out of here. See, he said I look pretty. He's so nice. 
 
Q.  Does that set the standard for other guys? 
 
ROCCO MEDIATE:  I don't know, I don't know. I mean, I've had -- I've been huge, I've been 
tiny, I've been like I am now. I don't know. I played great fat. I did, I played really good, but 
eventually it will get you.  
 
My point is I just wanted to be as strong as I could for as long as I could and see what 
happens. When I'm not competitive anymore, I'm not going to waste everybody's time just 
coming out because I want to be out here. It's the greatest place ever and I went 27 straight 
on the PGA Tour, 10 on this tour and 38 years starts January 1st. Are you kidding me? It's 
amazing how you could do something like that and be able to do that all those years. It's the 
coolest thing ever.  
 
Do I ever want it to end? no, but it is. Right now I think all of us fight. I turned 60 in 
December. It's like, you know, it's over soon, it is, and that's weird because I feel like I'm 20. 
I practice like I'm 20, I think about what I want to do like I'm just starting to -- I don't feel 
irrelevant, you know what I mean? And I don't know -- maybe that's why I'm still hanging in 
there. But I love it, we all love it. We just love being out here. These were the guys we were 
with our whole lives and we'll stay out here as long as we can. And it's hard, it's getting 
harder and it should be getting harder every year. The kids are coming out now and they're 
good. They've always been good and there's no surprises. 
  


